
From: anastasia tutson [mailto:adtutson@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 11:11 PM 
To: Teresa Noble 

Subject: Board Assignment 

 

Hello Teresa. 

 

I hope all is well.  It is with great sadness that I must resign from the Board of Adjustment 

effective immediately due to residential status change.  It has been a pleasure working with you, 

city staff and my fellow board members. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

Anastasia Tutson 

 

mailto:adtutson@yahoo.com

